Eye on the World May 25, 2024

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of May 25, 2024.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take you stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Reminders – about Hamas violence (including sexual violence) associated with October 7

- An article by Lilac Sigan titled "From October 7 to Today: How Criticism of Hamas Vanished in the New York Times" was posted at jpost.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "'Understandable Resistance': Many UK University Students Deny October 7 Was Terrorism Poll" was posted at jpost.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "'One Nation With One Heart': October 7 Survivors Share Stories With UK Young Professionals" was posted at jpost.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Alex Oliveira titled "Shani Louk (Whose Body Was Paraded Through Gaza) Laid to Rest in Israeli Funeral: 'In Your Death You Became a Symbol'" was posted at nypost.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Hamas Hostage Video Reveals Depths of Group's Evil Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- A video and an article by Natalie Lisbona and Andy Jehring titled "'You're So Beautiful . . . the Girls Who Can Get Pregnant': Horrifying New Footage Shows Hamas Fanatics Taunt

Young Israeli Women With the Threat of Rape" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.

- A video and an article by Natalia Lisbona and Andy Jehring titled "Terrified Israeli Women (Covered in Blood After Being Tied Up and Beaten Up by Hamas Terrorists During October 7 Attack) Are Told They Will Be Murdered" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.
- An article by Nick Pisa and Natalie Lisbona titled "The Father and Son Hamas Rapists Terrorists Describe Going House to House Carrying Out Sex Attacks and Murder" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.
- A video and an article by Reuven Fenton and Ronny Reyes titled "Chilling Hamas Video of Female Israeli Soldiers on October 7 Is a 'Wake-Up Call to the World' dad says" were posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.

Iranian president (Ebrahim Raisi) dies in helicopter crash

- An article by Tzvi Joffre, Eyal Green and Sam Halpern titled "Iranian President, Foreign Minister Dead After Helicopter Crashes Into Mountain" was posted at jpost.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Tom Pyman titled "Iranian President Ebrahim Raisi Killed After Aircraft Plummets Into Mountain Range" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "With Fate of Raisi Known, His Denials and Hatred of Jews and Israel Takes the Spotlight" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Chris Jewers titled "Death of 'The Butcher': Iran's President Ebrahim Raisi Was the Ayatollah's Protégé Who Oversaw the Massacre of Thousands [in 1988 When He Earned the Nickname]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Terence P. Jeffrey titled "Legacy of Iran's Late President: Tyranny and Terrorism" was posted at creators.com on May 22, 2024.

Many wonder if Raisi was assassinated

- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Iran's Raisi Joins Long List of Political Leaders Involved in Mysterious Crashes" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "Anti-Israel Activists Blame Israel for Raisi Helicopter Crash" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by David Averre and Stephen M. Lepore titled "Israel Insists 'It Wasn't Us' After 'Butcher of Tehran' Iranian President Is Killed in Mysterious Helicopter Crash" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 20, 2024.

- A Reuters article by Staff titled "No Sign of Foul Play in Iran President's Deadly Helicopter Crash; Early Report Says" was posted at reuters.com on May 24, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Iran's Military Says Raisi's Helicopter Caught Fire Soon After Crash and There Was No Sign of Attack" was posted at apnews.com on May 24, 2024.

Iranians mourn death of Raisi

- An article by Oliver JJ Lane titled "European Union Rushes to Send Condolences to Iran After 'Butcher of Tehran' President Raisi Killed in Helicopter Crash" was posted at breitbart.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Ohad Merlin titled "Islamic Republic Outlets Endow Raisi's Death With Religious, Mystical Meanings" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Chris Jewers titled "Iran's Supreme Leader Khamenei Prays Over the Coffin of Ebrahim Raisi as He Leads Huge Crowds of Mourners" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.

What will change under Mohammmed Mokhber?

- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Who Is Iran's New Acting President Mohammad Mokhber?" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Death of Iranian President in Crash Unlikely to Cause Change in Regime Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "The Butcher of Tehran (Ebrahim Raisi) Is Dead: Good, but It Won't Change Anything" was posted at nypost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Chris Jewers titled "What Happens Next for Iran and Who Is the Man Set to Replace Ebrahim Raisi? Mohammed Mokhber Was Sanctioned by the West for 'Nuclear Activities' and Agreed to Supply Russia With Deadly Arsenal to Attack Ukraine" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Frances Martel titled "Thousands Chant 'Death to America' at Iran President's Funeral" was posted at breitbart.com on May 22, 2024.

Renewed discussion about a two-state solution

• An article by Sam Halpern titled "Arab-American 'Day-After' Plan – Palestinian Authority to Return to Gaza, Saudi-Normalization" was posted at jpost.com on May 18, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "Biden's Commitment to a Two-State Solution Clashes With Harsh Realities on the Ground" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Joshua Klein titled "Israeli Minister [Simcha Rothman] Palestinian State Would Spell Israel's 'Destruction' Biden's Pressure 'Plain Stupidity'" was posted at breitbart.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "'Resettling Gaza Was Never in the Cards' PM Netanyahu Says in a CNN Interview" was posted at jpost.com on May 22, 2024.
- A Reuters article by John Irish titled "France Says Conditions Not Right to Recognize Palestinian State" was posted at reuters.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Ireland, Norway, Spain Will Recognize Palestinian State" was posted at jpost.com on May 23, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Israel Recalls Envoys [Ireland, Norway and Spain] Over Palestinian Statehood: 'We Won't Stand Silent'" was posted at jpost.com on May 23, 2024.

Biden's political game – threatened to cut off weapons, but sent weapons

- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Biden Administration Signals Partial Reversal, Will Push Ahead With Arms Package Bound for Israel" was posted at dailywire.com on May 14, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Forget Biden's 'Pause': Israel Is Still Destroying Gaza With a Vast Arsenal of U.S. Weapons" was posted at salon.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Martin Oliner titled "Still Trust Biden on Israel? Don't Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.

Internal friction between Netanyahu and other Israeli leaders

- An article by Herb Keinon titled "Gallant Repeats History With Another Public Challenge to Netanyahu Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Susan Miller titled "Israel Pounds Gaza as Top Official [Benny Gantz] Gives Netanyahu Ultimatum for Postwar Plan" was posted at usatoday.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Gallant's Criticism of Netanyahu's Gaza Policy Is a Recipe for Failure Knesset Member Amit Halevi" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Gershon Hacohen: Our Greatest Effort Should Be Unity, Not Create Division Between Us" was posted at jpost.com on May 22, 2024.

International Criminal Court - seek arrest of Netanyahu and Gallant

- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Denying Israel's Right to Self-Defense Dangerous and 'Unthinkable' Legal Expert Warns ICJ" was posted at jpost.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "'The Day Has Come': ICC Seeks Arrests of Netanyahu, Gallant and Hamas Chiefs" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Martin Belam titled "ICC Arrest Warrant [Is An] 'Attempt to Deny Israel the Right to Defend Itself' Says Israel Defense Minister [Yoav Gallant]" was posted at theguardian.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Israel Calls on All 'Civilized' Nations to Oppose 'Outrageous' ICC Warrants" was posted at breitbart.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "France, Germany and Others Back ICC After Arrest Warrant Request" was posted at washingtonpost.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Henry Moore and Elena Salvoni titled "Germany Says It Will Arrest Benjamin Netanyahu If He Sets Foot in the Country Following ICC Call to Charge Him With War Crimes as Israel Becomes Increasingly Isolated Over Gaza" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.

Rafah invasion

- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Gallant: Rafah Is About Cutting Off Hamas's Faucet to Weapons, Operation Will Get Much Larger" was posted at jpost.com on May 16, 2024.
- An article by Anders Hagstrom titled "Israel Announces Additional Troop Deployment in Rafah Amid Warning From Biden Administration" was posted at foxnews.com on May 16, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "IDF Kills Over 80 Terrorists, Seizes Anti-Aircraft Guns in Eastern Rafah" was posted at jpost.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "[Defense Minister Yoav] Gallant Pushes Back at U.S. Objections to Rafah Operation in Meeting With [U.S. National Security Adviser Jake] Sullivan" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Shira Rubin and Loveday Morris titled "Under Pressure From All Sides, Netanyahu Refuses to Change Course in Gaza" was posted at washingtonpost.com on May 24, 2024.
- An article by Elena Salvoni titled "Israel Is Ordered to Halt Rafah Offensive by UN's Top Court, but Hamas Says Ruling Does Not Go Far Enough" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May

24, 2024.

Comments – hostage negotiations

• An article by Staff titled "Israeli Forces Recover Bodies of Three Gaza Hostages" was posted at jpost.com on May 17, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "'We're at a Dead End,' Says Former Head of IDF Prisoners and Missing Persons Unit [Lieutenant Colonel Avi Kalo]" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.

Comments – cease-fire negotiations

- An article by David Propper titled "Egypt Blew Up Possible Israel-Hamas Cease-Fire Deal After Secretly Changing Framework to the Benefit of Terror Group: Report" was posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Taryn Pedler titled "Egypt Scuppered Gaza Peace Deal by Quietly Changing

Terms Signed Off by Israel Then Presenting Different Proposals to Hamas and Adding in More of Terror Group's Demands; 'Duped' U.S. Officials Claim' was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.

Comments – aid for Palestinians is constantly stolen

• An article by Victor Nava titled "569 Metric Tons of Aid That Passed Through U.S.-Built Pier Fails to Reach Palestinians, Some 'Intercepted' by Looters: Pentagon" was posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.

Houthi rebels

• An article by Jon Gambrell titled "Yemen's Houthi Rebels Launch a Missile That Strikes an Oil Tanker in the Red Sea; U.S. Military Says" was posted at apnews.com on May 18, 2024.

Hezbollah

- An article by Staff titled "Gallant to Soldiers in the North: 'We Didn't Come Here for Nothing, Prepare for Every Possibility'" was posted at jpost.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Rebecca Rommen titled "IDF Claims Hezbollah Drone Struck Israel's Giant

Missile-Detecting Airship; Report Says" was posted at businessinsider.com on May 18, 2024.

International – anti-Semitism

- Looking back to April 2024, an article by Asaf Elisa-Shalev titled "Israeli Academics Face Backlash Signing Letter Accusing Israel of 'Plausible Genocide' in Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on April 10, 2024.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "Belgian Mob Breaks Israeli's Jaw After He Removes Anti-Israel Sticker" was posted at jpost.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "Israeli Jewish Teen Beaten on Ground, Then Blamed at Canadian High School" was posted at jpost.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "French Synagogue Arsonist Stabs Officer, Shot by Police" was posted at jpost.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Moshe Taragin titled "Modern Anti-Semitism: The Monster of Jew-Hatred Just Will Not Die Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Scholars Unite Against Boycott of Israeli Academics" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "Canadian Police Arrest Teen Who Beat Israeli Student in 'Brutal Attack'" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "Australian Bakery Makes Hamas-Themed Cakes for Child's Birthday" was posted at jpost.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Joe Hutchison titled "Jewish Billionaire Who Donated \$30 Million to University [of Manitoba in Winnipeg] Slams Valedictorian Who Spent Nine Minutes Lecturing Grads About Gaza" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.

More articles – Jerusalem Post

- A video and an article by Darcie Grunblatt titled "Watch: IDF Discovers Weapons in UNRWA Facility, Kills Hamas Terrorists" were posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Avi Ashkenazi titled "Operation Swords of Iron: The First Drone War in History?" was posted at jpost.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "IDF Waits for Child to Relocate Before Killing October 7 Terrorist in Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Judy Siegel-Itzkovich titled "Babies in the Womb Exposed to Two Languages Hear Speech Differently When Born; Study Finds" was posted at jpost.com on May 22, 2024.

Iran

- An article by Staff titled "U.S., Iran (in First Talks in Months) Discuss Middle East Stability Reports" was posted at jpost.com on May 18, 2024.
- A video and an article by Staff titled "Iran's Supreme Leader Khamenei Meets Haniyeh in Tehran, Says Elimination of Israel 'Feasible'" were posted at apnews.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Brooke Singman titled "Obama State Department Blocked FBI From Arresting Supporters of Iran Nuclear Program in U.S.: Emails" was posted at foxnews.com on May 22, 2024.

Saudi Arabia

- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Blinken Admits: Israel May Not Be Willing or Able to Move On a Saudi Deal" was posted at jpost.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Archana Narayanan, Matthew Martin and Nicolas Parasie titled "Goldman Sacks Becomes First Wall Street Bank to Get HQ License in Saudi Arabia" was posted at bloomberg.com on May 23, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Saudi Arabia's King Salman (88) Diagnosed With Lung Inflammation, Being Treated in Jeddah" was posted at hindustantimes.com on May 22, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war

- An article by Peter Aitken titled "Ukraine Launches Biggest Drone Attack on Russia as Putin Courts Support From China" was posted at foxnews.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Jamie McIntyre titled "[Defense Secretary Lloyd] Austin Adamant Ukraine Not Use U.S. Weapons to Attack Russia: 'Focus Ought to Be on the Close Fight'" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on May 21, 2024.
- A video and an article by Will Stewart and Henry Moore titled "Blasted Through the Air: Russian Troops Are Sent Flying When Patrol Boat Is Blown Up by Ukrainian Drone Forcing Them to Swim Into Deadly Trap" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.

NATO

- An article by Piotr Skolimowsky and Natalia Ojewska titled "Polish Leader [President Andrzej Duda] Says Russia Can't Be Allowed to Win in Ukraine" was posted at bloomberg.com on May 14, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Poland Invests \$2.5 Billion to Fortify Border With Ukraine, Belarus" was posted at apnews.com on May 18, 2024.

• An article by David Averre titled "Russia Warns It Will Strike British Targets 'in Ukraine and Beyond' (Forcing NATO to Enter the Conflict) if UK Weapons Are Used for Attacks Within Its Territory" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.

Comments about Russia

- An article by Huileng Tan titled "The West Can't Completely Isolate Russian Banks Because It Would Be Disastrous Beyond Russia" was posted at businessinsider.com on May 19, 2024
- An article by Michael Weissenstein titled "UN Security Council Rejects Russia-Backed Resolution on Banning [Nuclear] Weapons in Space" was posted at apnews.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Pentagon Claims Russia Has Launched Counter Space Weapon in the Same Orbit as a U.S. Government Satellite" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.

Comments about China

• An article by Staff titled "Record Number of Chinese Warships Operating in Cambodia" was posted at rfa.org (Radio Free Asia) on May 21, 2024.

Comments about China and Taiwan

- An article by Simina Mistreanu and Christopher Bodeen titled "Taiwan's Foreign Minister Says China and Russia Are Supporting Each Other's 'Expansionism'" was posted at apnews.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Simina Mistreanu and Christopher Bodeen titled "Taiwan's New President (Lai Ching-Te) in His Inauguration Speech Urges China to Stop Its Military Intimidation" was posted at apnews.com on May 20, 2024.

Global intentions – WEF, WHO, UN and others

- An article by John Stossel titled "Censorship: A Global Pandemic" was posted at townhall.com on May 15, 2024.
- An article by Joe Pinkstone titled "Britain Refuses to Sign Global Vaccine Treaty That Would Force It to Give Away Fifth of Jabs" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on May 8, 2024.
- An article by Staff "Bill Gates Predicts mRNA 'Vaccine Factories' Worldwide and \$2 Vaccines for Every Disease" was posted at lifesitenews.com on May 16, 2024.

Eye on the World-May-25-24

• An article titled "World Economic Forum Founder Klaus Schwab Steps Back From Executive Post" was posted at semafor.com on May 21, 2024.

Global pandemic treaty

- An article by Apoorva Mandavilli titled "Countries Fail to Agree on Treaty to Prepare the World for the Next Pandemic" was posted at nytimes.com on May 24, 2024.
- An article by Jamey Keaten and Maria Cheng titled "Efforts to Draft a Pandemic Treaty Falter as Countries Disagree on How to Respond to Next Emergency" was posted at apnews.com on May 24, 2024.

Covid – International comments

• An article by Megan Redshaw titled "Over-Reporting Covid-19 as an Underlying Cause of Death Inflated Mortality Numbers During Pandemic – Analysis" was posted at theepochtimes.com on May 22, 2024.

Climate agenda – international comments

• An article titled "Climate Activists Breach German Airport, Glue Themselves to Runway During Busy Travel Weekend" was posted at nypost.com on May 18, 2024.

International – electric vehicles

• An article by Simon Kent titled "Silent, but Deadly: [British Medical Journal] Study Shows EVs 'Hit Pedestrians at Twice the Rate of Petrol or Diesel Vehicles'" was posted at breitbart.com on May 23, 2024.

Reminders – China talks climate change, but produces coal

- Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.
- Looking back to March 2024, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "[John] Kerry: China Says It Might Not Use Coal Plants It's Building" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2024.

Biden family business – deep state has known about it for years

- Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "The Biden Family's Strange Business History" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 3, 2019.
- Looking back to October 2022, a report by Iowa Senator Chuck Grassley titled "FBI Possesses Significant, Impactful, Voluminous Evidence of Potential Criminality in Biden Family Business Arrangements" was posted at grassley.senator.gov on Oct. 17, 2022.
- Looking back to September 2023, an article by Margot Cleveland titled "Biden Bribery Breadcrumbs Leave Only One Possible Conclusion: Deep-State Partisans Buried the Evidence" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 6, 2023.

Biden family business

- An article by Matt Margolis titled "More Shady Biden Accounts Have Been Discovered" was posted at pimedia.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "How Hunter's Upcoming Gun and Tax Trials Are Creating a Political Headache for Joe as He Could Go to Jail Before the Election" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Victor Nava and Josh Christenson titled "Secret Service Denies Involvement in Hunter Biden Gun Fiasco Despite FBI Document Claiming Otherwise" was posted at nypost.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Joseph Simonson titled "CIA Blocked IRS From Calling Hunter Biden's Sugar Daddy as a Witness; Documents Show" was posted at freebeacon.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Miranda Devine titled "Hunter Biden Is Being Hounded by Truth and Justice He Only Has His Repeated Lies to Blame" was posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.

Hunter laptop – after vehement denials, people finally claim the laptop is real

- An article by Editorial Board titled "Hunter's Laptop Is Real, Says . . . the Biden Justice Department" was posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Ryan King titled "Hunter Biden's Infamous Laptop (Which The Post Exposed and He Denied) Will Be Used as Evidence in Gun Case" was posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.

International gender outlook

• An article by Scott Hogenson titled "Peru Moves to Treat Bizarre Delusions of Transgender Ideology" was posted at townhall.com on May 19, 2024.

• An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "Ex-Scottish Leftist Leader [Nicola Sturgeon] Admits She Resigned Over Backlash Against Her Transgender Ideology" was posted at breitbart.com on May 21, 2024.

Failed coup in Congo?

- An article by Hailey Gomez titled "At Least Three Dead After Attempted Coup in the Democratic Republic of Congo (Allegedly Involving Americans) Fails" was posted at dailycaller.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "A Live-Streamed Attempted Coup in Congo Shakes the Region" was posted at economist.com on May 23, 2024.
- An article by Hannah Schoenbaum and Jessica Donati titled "Family of American Caught Up in Congo Failed Coup Says Their Son Went to Africa on Vacation" was posted at apnews.com on May 23, 2024.
- An article by Natasha Anderson titled "American (21) Seen Begging for His Life After Being Arrested During 'Failed Congo Coup' Was on His First Overseas Vacation; His Family Claim" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 24, 2024.

Mexico

- An article by Megan Janetsky titled "Mexico's Cartel Violence Haunts Civilians as the June 2 Election Approaches" was posted at apnews.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Tens of Thousands Protest Against Mexico's President in the Main Square of Mexico City" was posted at apnews.com n May 19, 2024.

Javier Milei (of Argentina)

- An article by Peter Aitken titled "Argentina's Milei Shuts Up Critics With Miracle Turnaround of Economy, Strong Security Policies" was posted at foxnews.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "Milei Urges Europe to Reject 'Cancerous' Socialism at Madrid Populist Conference Ahead of EU Parliament Elections" was posted at breitbart.com on May 19, 2024.

International news – miscellaneous

- An article by Andreina Itriago Acosta titled "Venezuela Moves Substantial Troops to Guyana Border; Report Says" was posted at bloomberg.com on May 14, 2024.
- An article by Janelle Ash titled "Beatles Legend Paul McCartney Named Britain's First Billionaire Musician" was posted at foxbusiness.com on May 17, 2024.

- An article by Aaron Reich titled "Comet Hits Earth's Atmosphere, Flies Over Spain, Portugal Before Burning Up European Space Agency" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024
- An article by Jack Hadfield titled "Germany Downgrades Illegality of Child Porn From Felony to Misdemeanor" was posted at the publica.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Richard Polina titled "Singapore Airlines Boss Apologizes for 'Traumatic Experience' as Passengers 'Somersaulted' in Cabin During Deadly Drop" was posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Sadie Whitelocks titled "Inside the Very Overcrowded Caribbean Island [Carti Sugtupu, Also Known as Gardi Sugdub or Crab Island] Which Is Home to More Than 2,000 People, but Has No Sanitation System or Electricity" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Taryn Pedler titled "British Woman With Terminal Breast Cancer Is Euthanized 'On a Beach in the Sunshine' in New Zealand After Urging UK to Change Its Assisted Dying Laws" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.
- An article by Olivia Day and Chris Jewers titled "Mother (57) Faces Execution by a Gunshot to the Heart in Taiwan for Drug Smuggling but Blames Her Ex-Husband After 15 lbs of Cocaine and Heroin Is Found in Her Suitcase" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024

.

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Rumors are often wrong – don't expect Biden to step aside on June 13

• A video by Jim Rickerts titled "Former CIA Insider: Biden Withdrawal June 13 [to Promote a Shadow Candidate]" was posted at paradigmnewsletter.org in May 2024.

Most say – team Biden is zealously seeking to get him re-elected by any means possible

- An article by Editorial Board titled "[Manhattan District Attorney Alvin] Bragg Destroys Democracy [Under the Guise of Trying] to Save It" was posted at nypost.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Ross O'Keefe titled "'Never Biden' Voters More Numerous Than 'Never Trumpers' This Election Season" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on May 18, 2024.

- An article by Victor Davis Hanson titled "Team Biden's Sleazy Plan to Get the Unpopular President Re-Elected by Any Means Necessary" was posted at nypost.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Nick Pope titled "Biden's Signature Bills Are Pumping Billions Into Swing States but Will It Make a Difference in November?" was posted at dailycaller.com on May 19, 2024.

Barack Obama back in White House

• An article by Emily Goodin and Nikki Schwab titled "Obama Back in the White House: Former President Holds Quiet Meeting With Kenyan President, Then Schmoozes at Private VIP Reception With Bill Clinton and Biden" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.

Shameless – claiming to protect democracy – continuing to IGNORE Supreme Court

- Looking to April 2024, an article by Josh Christenson titled "Biden Cancels Another \$7.4 Billion of Student Debt for 277,000 More Borrowers" was posted at nypost.com on April 12, 2024.
- Looking to April 2024, an article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "Biden Cancels Another \$7.4 Billion in Student Loan Debt: President Has Now Erased \$153 Billion for 4.3 Million Americans in Scheme Ripped by Critics as a Bid to 'Buy Votes'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 12, 2024.
- Looking to April 2024, an article by Editorial Board titled "Biden's Vote-Buying Student Debt Ploy Says 'Screw You' to Taxpayers, Congress and SCOTUS" was posted at nypost.com on April 12, 2024.
- An article by Katelyn Caralle and Paul Farrell titled "Biden Cancels \$6 Billion in Student Loans for 317,000 Americans Scammed by Art School and Brings Total Handouts to More Than \$160 Billion Before the 2024 Election" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 1, 2024.
- An article by Will Potter titled "Bill Maher Blasts Biden's Student Loan Forgiveness Scheme and Says He's 'Incensed' His Tax Dollars Are Supporting 'Jew Hating' Students' was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "Biden Forgives Another \$7.7 Billion in Student Loans for 160,000 Americans to Bring Total to \$167 Billion Wiped" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.
- A video titled "Kevin O'Leary: Biden Cancelling Student Debt Is 'Not Fair' and 'Un-American'" was posted at foxnews.com on May 22, 2024.

How are Biden's Israel actions affecting his relationship with U.S. voters?

• An article by Amotz Asa-El titled "Biden Committed Political Self-Assassination With Israel Aid Decision [When Biden Decided to Jeopardize Israel's Security, It Was a Bad Move for Him]" was posted at jpost.com on May 18, 2024.

How could Biden save America?

• An article by Jeremy Mayer titled "How Can Biden Save America From Trump's Return to the White House? Drop Out of the Race [and Let Someone Else Beat Trump]" was posted at usatoday.com on May 20, 2024.

Gavin Newsom is well-connected

- Looking back to September 2018, an article by Seema Mehta titled "How Eight Elite San Francisco Families Funded Gavin Newsom's Political Ascent [Newsom Wasn't Born Rich, but He Was Born Connected]" was posted at latimes.com on Sept. 7, 2018.
- An article by Doug Mainwaring titled "Vatican Invites Gavin Newsom, Other Pro-Abortion, Pro-LGBT Democrats to Speak at Climate Event" was posted at lifesitenews.com on May 14, 2004.
- An article by Taryn Luna titled "Newsom Leaves the Vatican With Pope's Praise for Refusing to Impose the Death Penalty" was posted at latimes.com on May 19, 2024.

Keep an eye on Michelle Obama

• An article by Jack Bezants titled "Donald Trump Would Lose 'Hands Down' to Michelle Obama at the Next Election if She Ran for President, Says ESPN's Stephen A. Smith" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 15, 2024.

Examples of anti-Semitism

- An article by Charles Gasparino titled "Fight Against Anti-Semitism May Have Deep-Pocketed Ally [Blackstone Chief Steve Schwarzman] as Israel-Hamas War Fuels Hate on Campuses" was posted at nypost.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Emma Colton titled "UCLA Locks Doors on Conservative Students, Preventing Them From Hosting Pro-Israel Event" was posted at foxnews.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "NYPD Clash With Protesters, Makes Dozens of Arrests at Pro-Palestinian Demonstration in Brooklyn" was posted at jpost.com on May 20, 2024.

Anti-Israel protesters - general chaos

An article by Patrick Reilly and Marie Weigl titled "At Least a Dozen Anti-Israel

Protesters Arrested in NYC After Clashing With Police During Noisy Demonstration" was posted at nypost.com on May 18, 2024.

• An article by Katherine Donlevy titled "Anti-Israeli Protesters, Counter-Demonstrators Clash, Spit at Each Other Outside NYC Parsons Benefit – as Lavish Guests Tip-Toe Around Them" was posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.

Anti-Israel protesters – Columbia University

- An article by Hannah Natanson and Emmanuel Felton titled "Business Titans [Including Len Blavatnik, Daniel Loeb, Daniel Lubettsky and Joseph Sitt] Privately Urged NYC Mayor to Use Police on Columbia Protesters, [WhatsApp Chat] Show" was posted at washingtonpost.com on May 16, 2024.
- An article titled "New York City Said 'No Injuries' at Columbia Encampment Arrests, Medical Records Say Otherwise" was posted at jpost.com on May 18, 2024.

Anti-Israel protesters – other colleges

• An article by Carl Campanile titled "Harvard Let Anti-Semitism Run Wild – as Jewish Students Face Slurs, Intimidation and Attacks; Suit Claims" was posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.

Illegal immigration – press secretary brazenly defends her boss

• An article by Dominic Yeatman titled "White House Press Secretary Karine Jean-Pierre Says 'Why Should He?' – When Asked Why Biden Isn't Using Executive Powers to Deal With Border Crisis" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.

Illegal immigration – terror watch-list

• An article by Matt Vespa titled "'ISIS Dry Run'? We Know How Two Jordanians Tried to Infiltrate a U.S. Military Base in Virginia" was posted at townhall.com on May 18, 2024.

Illegal immigration – migrant crime

- An article by Jason Hopkins titled "Blue State [Connecticut] Released Illegal Immigrant Convicted of Killing Two Children Despite ICE Detainer" was posted at dailycaller.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Cortney Weil titled "Judge Drastically Reduces Bail for Illegal Alien Accused of Killing Washington State Trooper" was posted at theblaze.com on May 22, 2024.

Illegal immigration – general comments

- An article by Katelynn Richardson titled "Blue State [Massachusetts] Housed Migrant Children in Hotels With Sex Offenders: Report" was posted at dailycaller.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Betsy McCaughey titled "Europe Is Fighting the 'Lawless Invasion' of Migrants So Should We" was posted at nypost.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Anna Giaritelli titled "The Biden Effect? Border Patrol Has Lost a Quarter of Workforce Since 2020 Election" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on May 23, 2024.

Broken voter ID laws = an incapacitated man with disastrous policies could "win" again

- An article by John Binder titled "Judicial Watch Sues California to Remove Ineligible Registrants From Voter Rolls" was posted at breitbart.com on May 16, 2024.
- An article by Rebecca Downs titled "Biden Sure Told Some Shameless Lies About Voting Rights at Morehouse College [Atlanta] Commencement" was posted at townhall.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "Colorado Democrats Focus on Getting Criminals to Vote" was posted at frontpagemag.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Morgan Phillips titled "How Many Non-Citizens Are Signed Up to Vote in Democrat-Run Washington D.C. as Republicans Begin 'Crackdown'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.

Comments about government and corporate snooping

• Looking back to March 2024, a press release titled "New Report Exposes Massive Government Surveillance of Americans' Financial Data" was posted at judiciary.house.gov on March 6, 2024.

Censorship and free speech – general comments

• An article by Bill Pan titled "DC Judge Sides With Pastor, Declares U.S. Capitol's Eastern Steps a Free Speech Zone" was posted at theepochtimes.com on May 18, 2024.

Free speech – NFL kicker causes a stir

- An article by Alastair Talbot titled "Petition to Boot Harrison Butker From the [NFL] Kansas City Chiefs Surges to 70,000 Signatures After the Kicker's 'Sexist, Homophobic, Anti-Trans, Anti-Abortion and Racist' College Graduation Speech" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 16, 2024.
- An article by Kirsty McCormick titled "[Liberal Host of 'The View'] Whoopi Goldberg Defends Harrison Butker's [Right as a Catholic to Express] Controversial Speech in Shock

Comments" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 16, 2024.

- An article by Eric Todisco titled "[Conservative Actress] Patricia Heaton Defends Harrison Butker's Controversial Graduation Speech: 'He's Not a Monster'" was posted at nypost.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Legendary [College Football Coach] Lou Holtz Gives High Praise: Harrison Butker's Speech 'Showed Courage and Commitment'" was posted at breitbart.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Miranda Devine titled "Biden, Fauci and Butker Each Deliver Starkly Different Speeches and the Best Message Gets Vilified" was posted at nypost.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Eric Blum titled "Patrick Mahomes and Andy Reid Break Their Silence on Teammate Harrison Butker's Controversial Speech [Saying Butker Is a Good Person, and People Can Express Different Values]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Jack Bezants titled "Travis Kelce Breaks Silence on Harrison Butker After His Kansas City Chiefs Teammate's Controversial 'Homemaker' Speech [Saying Butker Is a Great Person Who Loves His Family and Who Treats People Well" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 24, 2024.
- An article by Jake Fenner titled "Former ESPN Host Tells Harrison Butker to 'Go [Expletive] Yourself' After Chiefs Kicker's Controversial Speech: 'Everything He Said Was Garbage'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.

ESG and **DEI**

- An article by Katherine Donlevy titled "Ex-Diversity Boss at Facebook, Nike (Who Orchestrated Fake Events to Steal \$5 Million) Gets Five Years, Must Pay Back Hefty Sum" was posted at nypost.com on May 16, 2024.
- An article by Adam B. Coleman titled "It's No Surprise That Facebook, Nike Fell for DEI
 Con Artist Who Preyed on Fear of Being Called Racist" was posted at nypost.com on May 17, 2024.

DEI or assimilation? – which is better criteria for soldiers?

• An article by (retired) Major General Joe Arbuckle titled "Which Makes Better Soldiers: DEI or Assimilation?" was posted at americanthinker.com on May 17, 2024.

DEI – government doesn't want company conducting criminal background checks?

- Looking back to April 2024, an article by Patrick Damp titled "U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity Commission Sues Sheetz Over Alleged Discriminatory Hiring Practices [by Conducting Criminal Background Checks]" was posted at cbsnews.com on April 18, 2024.
- Looking back to April 2024, an article by Asher Notheis titled "Sheetz [Gas] Sued by EEOC for Conducting Criminal Background Checks on Applicants [Accusing the Company of Screening Out Minorities]" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on April 23, 2024.
- An article by Salena Zito titled "Biden Lawsuit Against Sheetz Gas Will Enrage Pennsylvania Voters" was posted at creators.com on May 21, 2024.

Covid censorship

- An article by Bob Hoge titled "As the Gain of Function Lies Are Exposed, Elon Musk Issues Call to 'Prosecute Fauci'" was posted at redstate.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Christian Toto titled "Adam Carolla Shreds [Arnold] Schwarzenegger, [Howard] Stern for Insane Covid [Disinformation] Rants" was posted at hollywoodintoto.com on May 19, 2024.

Covid – school closures and lockdowns

• An article by Steve Janoski titled "New Jersey Gym Owner Who Defied Covid Shutdown Cleared of All [80] Charges After Years-Long Legal Battle" was posted at nypost.com on May 21, 2024.

Climate agenda – general

- An article by Warren Beatty titled "Biden's Climate Change Scare Tactics Aren't Working" was posted at americanthinker.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Kevin Killough titled "Media Blame Climate Change for Soaring Insurance Rates, but Data Doesn't Support Narrative" was posted at justthenews.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Will Kessler titled "Biden's Green Agenda Could Be in Trouble as China Moves at Breakneck Speed to Corner Key Resources" was posted at dailycaller.com on May 21, 2024.

Fossil fuel – Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

• An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Donald Trump: Bidenflation Result of Biden's War on American Energy" was posted at breitbart.com on May 21, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Biden Releases 1 Million Barrels of Gas From Reserve to Lower Prices in Brazen Election Bid" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on May 22, 2024.

Comments – electric vehicles

- An article by John Nolte titled "Thieves Steal Tesla's Electric Vehicle Charging Cables for Copper in California" was posted at breitbart.com on May 16, 2024.
- An article by David Harsanyi titled "Biden's Tariffs Will Make Us Pay More for Cars We Don't Want but Are Forced to Buy" was posted at nypost.com on May 17, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Staff titled "Nissan Pauses EV Sedan Development in U.S.; Widens Lineup" was posted at reuters.com on May 21, 2024.

Comments – **pro-life**

- Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023.
- An article by Chris Enloe titled "DOJ Targets Pro-Life Activists With New Lawsuit, but Two GOP Lawmakers Are Fighting Back: 'Biden's Two-Tiered Justice System'" was posted at theblaze.com on May 22, 2024.

Comments – pro-abortion

• An article by Ryan King titled "Abortion Won't Be Biden's Saving Grace Against Trump in Florida and Arizona" was posted at nypost.com on May 19, 2024.

Transgender – general comments

- An article by Megan Brock and Kate Anderson titled "Gender Doctor Calls Genital Surgery an 'Adventure' for Young People While Describing Grisly Complications" was posted at dailycaller.com on May 14, 2024.
- An article by Caitlin Abbott titled "Letting Men Into Women's Sports Reverses 100 Years of Progress" was posted at dailycaller.com on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "Biden Announces Plan to Fight Global 'Biphobia'" was posted at frontpagemag.com on May 18, 2024.

- An article by Dominic Yeatman titled "Feminist Campaigner Says She Stopped Supporting Trans Rights After Being Beaten and Raped by Transgender Woman" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Josh Boswell titled "Huge Argument Erupts as Ted Cruz Lambasts Biden-Nominated Judge Who Put Trans Child Rapist in Women's Prison" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.

Deficit

• An article by Jeff Cox titled "Soaring Debt and Deficits Causing Worry About Threats to the Economy and Markets" was posted at cnbc.com on May 19, 2024.

After months of deception, Biden admitted the obvious about "Inflation Reduction Act"

- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "Joe Biden's 'Made in China' Inflation Reduction Act Gives Billions to China, Cuts Medicare, Kills American Jobs" was posted at breitbart.com on May 18, 2024

Inflation

- An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Multiple Establishment Media Outlets Fact Check Biden's Repeated False Inflation Claim [That Inflation Was 9% at the Start of His Term]" was posted at breitbart.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Naveen Athrappully titled "High-Income Shoppers Flocking to Walmart Amid Economic Inflation" was posted at theepochtimes.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Will Kessler titled "Vast Majority of Americans Had Their Pocketbooks Devastated by Inflation in 2023; Study Finds" was posted at dailycaller.com on May 22, 2024.

Finances

• An article by Chris Harris titled "Farmer Commutes 6 Hours a Day to Bring Pennsylvania Products [From Lititz, Pennsylvania] to His Amish-Owned NYC Store [Named 'Millport Dairy']" was posted at nypost.com on May 18, 2024.

Comments – about defunding the police

- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.
- An article by Dean Balsamini titled "NYPD 'Headcount' Faces Record Lows Not Seen in Decades 200 Cops Leaving Each Month" was posted at nypost.com on May 18, 2024.

Comments – soft on crime

- An article by Joe Marino, Larry Celona and Jorge Fitz-Gibbon titled "NYC Ex-Con (Whose Past Murder Conviction Was Tossed by DA) Now Charged in Fatal Shootout Less Than Two Years Later" was posted at nypost.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Dominic Yeatman titled "Portland DA Mike Schmidt Loses Election to Nathan Vasquez After His Soros-Backed Soft-on-Crime Policies Were Blamed for Ruining City" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.

Pedophiles

- An article by Rachal Bowman titled "American Airlines Flight Attendant (Estes Carter Thompson III) Secretly Recorded 4 Underage Girls in Bathroom on Flights; Prosecutors Say" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 2, 2024.
- An article by Germania Rodriguez Poleo titled "American Airlines' Shocking Response to Nine-Year-Old Girl Who Was Filmed in Lavatory by Flight Attendant [Arguing the Child Knew or Should Have Known That the Airplane Toilet Contained a Recording Device]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 21, 2024.

Violence – in general

- An article by Jen Smith titled "[Rapper] Diddy Is Seen Violently Attacking Cassie After Chasing Her Down Hallway in a Towel in Hotel Surveillance Footage" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Rebecca Davison titled "Cassie Breaks Her Silence After Video of Sean 'Diddy' Combs Beating Her Up Was Released as She Urges People to 'Believe Victims the First Time' After She Was Accused of Lying" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.
- An article by Adam S. Levy titled "[Rapper] 50 Cent's Documentary on [Rapper] Diddy Sex Assault Accusations Is Headed to Netflix After 'Massive Bidding War'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 21, 2024.

Violence – in schools

• An article by Katherine Donlevy titled "Las Vegas Sixth Grader (12) Commits Suicide After Constant Bullying at School" was posted at nypost.com on May 17, 2024.

• An article by Martha Williams titled "Shocking Moment Female Middle School Teacher [in El Paso, Texas] Is Hurled to the Ground by Boy While Trying to Break Up Fight Between Two Students" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.

Theft

• An article by Sophie Mann titled "California Town [Oakland] Outraged as Traffic Lights Are Replaced With Stop Signs to Deter Homeless People From Stealing Copper" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 20, 2024.

Drug problems

• An article by Chris Pandolfo titled "Virginia Teacher Busted for Drugs in 2nd Grade Classroom, Husband Arrested in Parking Lot" was posted at foxnews.com on May 18, 2024.

Gun news

• An article by Charlotte Hazard titled "Trump Implores Gun Owners to Vote, Promises to Roll Back Biden Rules Infringing 2nd Amendment" was posted at justthenews.com on May 18, 2024.

Using weapons to protect citizens

• An article by Michael Ruiz titled "Churches Turn to Armed Volunteers as Gunmen Threaten Pastors, Worshipers" was posted at foxnews.com on May 19, 2024.

Comments – "The View"

- An article by Bethan Sexton titled "Bill Maher Says Biden Is 'Cadaver-Like' and Compares Him to Dracula in No Holds Barred Appearance on The View" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Leocciano Callao titled "Caitlin Clark's Popularity Comes From 'Pretty Privilege and White Privilege' Says The View Co-Host Sunny Hostin" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.
- An article by David Ng titled "Joy Behar Admits She Hesitates to Criticize Biden, Bill Maher Replies That's How You 'Lose All Credibility'" was posted at breitbart.com on May 22, 2024.

Corporate news media

• An article by Curtis Houck titled "Election Interference: Networks Spend Heaping 573 Minutes on Trump-Bragg Trial" was posted at newsbusters.org on May 22, 2024.

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "Washington Post Resorts to Replacing Journalists With A.I. Bots After \$77 Million Loss" was posted at dailyfetched.com on May 24, 2024.

Biden's age is a problem

- An article by Charlie Spiering titled "Fox News Host's [Jimmy Failla's] Parody Music Video [of the Tom Petty Tune Free Fallin Titled] 'Keeps Fallin' About Joe Biden Goes Viral" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 17, 2024.
- An article by Matt Vespa titled "What Biden Said at the NAACP Dinner Last Night Is Why Aides Want to Shorten His Speeches" was posted at townhall.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Ewalll-Wice titled "The 9 Gaffes Biden Made in a Single Speech That the White House Had to Correct Including Calling Capitol Rioters 'Irrectionists'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 21, 2024.

Robert Hur counsel report – update

• An article by Rachel Schilke titled "Biden's Executive Privilege Over Hur Audio, but Not Transcript – Draws Scrutiny" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on May 19, 2024.

Biden's reaches out to Blacks & Hispanics – positive rhetoric, negative actions

- An article by Diana Glebova titled "Biden Pollster Admits Harsh Truth About President's Standing With Black, Hispanic and Younger Voters: 'Our Campaign Needs to Do Better'" was posted at nypost.com on May 14, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Tim Scott Reminds Americans of Joe Biden's Association With a KKK Member" was posted at townhall.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Biden Tells Black Graduates [That] Trump and His Allies 'Don't See You in the Future of America' in Incendiary Speech at MLK's Morehouse" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "Biden's Divisive, Defeatist HBCU [Historically Black Colleges and Universities] Speech Proves He Has Nothing to Offer Black Voters [He Is Now a One-Trick Pony, and That Trick Is Pandering to the Far Left]" was posted at nypost.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Ryan King titled "White House Makes 9 Brutal Corrections to Biden's NAACP Detroit Speech" was posted at nypost.com on May 21, 2024.

Some Morehouse students turn their backs on Biden

- An article by Leah Barkoukis titled "Morehouse Might Cancel Graduation Ceremonies 'On the Spot' If This Happens [Interruptions by Hamas Demonstrators] During Biden's Speech" was posted at townhall.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Ryan King titled "Several Morehouse College Students Turn Their Backs on Biden During Commencement Address" was posted at nypost.com on May 19, 2024.
- An article by Bradford Betz titled "Morehouse Defends Students, Faculty Who Turned Their Backs During Biden Speech: 'We Are Proud'" was posted at foxnews.com on May 19, 2024

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

- An article by Annie Lowrey titled "The Worst Best Economy Ever ['Joe Biden Is, at This Moment, Losing His Re-Election Campaign and He Is Doing So While Presiding Over the Strongest Economy the U.S. Has Ever Experienced']" was posted at theatlantic.com on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "Biden So Popular He Didn't Want an Audience at the [Proposed Debate With Trump]" was posted frontpagemag.com on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "'Nobody Cared': Moment Biden's Presidential Motorcade Drives Through Small Atlanta Town to Sparse Crowd" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 20, 2024.
- An article by Chris Powell titled "Ohio Warns Democrats: Joe Biden Won't Appear on 2024 Ballot [Due to Missing a Filing Deadline]" was posted at trendingpoliticsnews.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Gage Klipper titled "How Victimhood Became America's Most Valuable Currency" was posted at dailycaller.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Kristine Parks titled "Catholic Group [Knights of Columbus] Sues Biden Administration for Denying Permit for Memorial Day Mass [The Denial Comes for Second Year in a Row After 60 Consecutive Years]: 'Way Out of Line'" was posted at foxnews.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Annabella Rosciglione titled "Illinois Looking to Re-Label 'Offenders' as 'Justice-Impacted Individuals'" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on May 22, 2024.

Comments – Republicans

• An article by Victor Nava titled "Republican Vince Fong Wins California Special Election for Kevin McCarthy's Vacant House Seat" was posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.

• An article by Diana Glebova titled "Nikki Haley Says She Will Vote for Rival Trump After Staying Silent for Months: 'Biden Has Been a Catastrophe'" was posted at nypost.com on May 22, 2024.

Comments – Trump trials

- An article by (Liberal Lawyer) Alan Dershowitz titled "I Was Inside the Court When the Judge Closed the Trump Trial, and What I Saw Shocked Me [the Judge Was an Absolute Tyrant, Ruling Against the Defendant at Every Turn]" was posted at nypost.com on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Tim Rosenberger titled "In Her Zeal to Get Trump, Fani Willis Ignores Masked Protester Crimes" was posted at nypost.com on May 21, 2024.

Is lawfare working?

- An article by Brianna Lyman titled "AOC Admits Lawfare Is an 'Ankle Bracelet' Keeping Trump From Campaign Trail" was posted at thefederalist.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Gavin Wax titled "Trump Indictments Have Ignited a Juggernaut of a Presidential Campaign" was posted at townhall.com on May 19, 2024.

More comments - about Trump

- An article by Alex Raskin titled "[NFL New York] Giants Legend Lawrence Taylor Stumps for Donald Trump at New Jersey Rally as Hall of Famer Confesses He's 'Always Been a Democrat Until I Met This Man'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 12, 2024.
- An article by Zoe Strimpel titled "For the First Time, I See Why Reasonable People Will Vote for Donald Trump" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on May 18, 2024.
- An article by Josh Christenson titled "FBI Was Authorized to Use 'Deadly Force' in Classified Documents Search at Trump's Mar-a-Lago; Court Filings Reveal' was posted at nypost.com on May 21, 2024.

General interest

• An article by David Propper titled "Frontier Passenger Arrested After She Refuses to Deplane During Argument With Crew Over Exit Row Instructions" was posted at nypost.com on May 20, 2024.

- An article by Martha Williams titled "Why Desperate [Texas] Ranchers Say Their Land Has Been Turned Into 'the New Chernobyl' After [a Fertilizer Company Used Human Waste in Their Products Leaving] Cattle, Horses and Fish All Dying Horrific Deaths" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 21, 2024.
- An article by Carla Johnson titled "Daily Marijuana Use Outpaces Daily Drinking in the U.S.; New Study [at Carnegie Mellon University]" was posted at apnews.com on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "Four Colors [Red, Orange, Black and Cyan a Color Between Blue and Green] Mosquitos Love That You Should Avoid Wearing This Summer [While Mosquitos Often Ignore Green, Purple, Blue and White]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024.
- An article by Sophie Mann titled "Hollywood Power Couple Say They've Given Up Tinseltown for Fort Worth [Texas] to Give Their Children 'A Normal, Amazing Upbringing With Good Foundations' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 23, 2024.
- An article by Matthew Phelan titled "One of the Deadliest Spiders in the World [Black Widow] Is Resurfacing in the U.S. [Especially in Texas, Arizona and Other Southwest States]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 24, 2024.

• • • •

An article by Star Parker titled "As Election Approaches, Policy and Party as Important as Personalities" was posted at townhall.com on May 22, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

Although the focus in the upcoming elections is on the presidential candidates, it's worth keeping in mind that of at least equal importance is which party has the controlling hand on policy in Washington.

Because the country is becoming increasingly polarized, which party controls will lead in dramatically different directions. This has profound implications for the country's future.

Judicial branch

Consider the judicial branch.

The conservative majority on the Supreme Court has changed the course of the nation's history. Overturning Roe vs. Wade was a major game changer. But not so many years earlier, in a court less conservative, same sex marriage became law of the land. The chances that decision would have occurred in the current court are minimal.

But now the two oldest justices are part of the conservative majority – Clarence Thomas is almost 76, and Samuel Alito is 74. That their replacements will be conservative will depend more on which party controls rather than which particular Republican sits in the White House. Regarding the appointment of judges, the values defining the two parties are worlds apart.

Republicans want faithfulness to the Constitution. Democrats want diversity.

Notice a contrast.

- Judges appointed by Biden 197 judges 125 are not white and 72 are white.
- Judges appointed by Trump -237 judges -37 were not white and 200 were white.
- Biden appointees by gender -63% are women and 37% are men.
- Trump appointees by gender 24% were women and 76% were men.

Regarding this record, Biden noted "I'm particularly proud that these judges reflect the diversity that is our country's strength."

Inevitably, those on the left will say Trump's appointment criterion was white male supremacy.

But the difference between Trump and Biden appointments is putting the Constitution front and center as opposed to ethnicity.

Of course, there is more to the picture than the judiciary.

Fiscal situation

The fiscal situation of the nation is frightening and dangerous. Our only hope for turning this around is Republican control on Capitol Hill.

For the first seven months of fiscal year 2024, expenditures of interest payments on our massive national debt exceeded both spending on Defense and on Medicare.

The Senate is on a razor's edge, with Democrats controlling 51-49. Estimates are that retiring Democrat Senator Joe Manchin will be replaced by a Republican. In a 50-50 Senate, with a Republican in the White House, a Republican vice president will cast the deciding vote. Of the 34 Senate seats up this year, estimates are the more vulnerable are Manchin and four other Democrats.

Social issues

Certainly, on the social issues of great concern to the country (abortion, our dangerously declining birth rates and marriage rates), Republicans bring a pro-life, pro-family agenda to Washington.

Eye on the World-May-25-24

International issues

And then, of course, is the position of our nation in an increasingly dangerous world. Per the American Enterprise Institute: "China also now boasts the largest navy in the world, alongside the biggest coast guard and maritime militia."

This while U.S. Defense spending flirts with a historic low, at half a percentage of GDP where it stood in the 1980s.

Hudson Institute scholar Walter Russell Mead writes in 'The Wall Street Journal' (speaking about the aggressive advancement globally of Iran, Russia and China): "Many Americans still don't fully grasp how serious the international situation has become . . . Team Biden, unfortunately, would rather starve the military and embrace the diplomacy of retreat."

Focus on policies

So, yes, every presidential contest is a battle of personalities. But let's not lose perspective that party is what draws the dividing line in Washington. And perhaps there has never been a time where the gap between the worldviews of Republicans and Democrats has been this gaping.

So, the mind set going into this election season should be about policy as well as about individual candidates.

• • • •

An article by Christopher Bedford titled "Democrats Have a New Play Book for Pressuring and Restructuring the Supreme Court" was posted at theblaze.com on May 24, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

- 1. Incentivize justices to defect and change their rulings.
- 2. De-Legitimize the Court's outputs.
- 3. Provide political cover for aggressive ethics reforms that are stalking horses for bureaucratic controls to kneecap the Republican majority such as mandatory recusals on the basis of unevenly applied ethical standards.
- 4. Create the political conditions necessary for court-packing.

.

An article by Eric Kaufmann titled "Why Young People Become Woker and Woker: A Cultural

Emergency" was posted at nypost.com on May 18, 2024. Following is the article.

We are in a cultural emergency. Future generations are unlikely to value freedom and reason as we do.

Regardless of your stance on Israel-Palestine, the campus protests since October 7 have revealed a dark side to our dominant left-liberal ideology, with its emphasis on "be kind" humanitarianism and equal representation.

In my book "The Third Awokening: A 12-Point Plan for Rolling Back Progressive Extremism," I argue that bleeding-heart liberals, not cultural Marxist radicals, are largely responsible for the woke cultural revolution.

When the complexity of the world is collapsed into a totalizing black and white morality play pitting the "kind" minority against the unkind majority, the former are romanticized, the latter dehumanized.

Whites are mean, "people of color" nice.

Progressives who views the world through this lens perceive Jews as white villains, Palestinians as minority victims.

These cultural reflexes are especially strong among young Americans, who lack the vestigial patriotism and grounding in free speech that checks progressive extremism among older liberal Americans.

Those who content themselves with the comforting belief that we have reached peak woke and will soon return to classical liberalism need to think again.

The retreat of senior liberals at "The New York Time" or "Meta" from the excesses of cancel culture and the diversity, equity and inclusion (DEI) agenda cannot halt generational turnover.

Woke may not be able to triumph just yet, bu, one funeral and one hire at a time, it is on course to prevail.

Consider that a Harvard-Harris poll finds nearly half of Zoomers support Hamas over Israel while a Skeptic Research Center survey finds that a similar share believe "the Israeli government advocates for white supremacy."

Among older people, the share who agree is in low single digits, exposing a massive generational canyon.

The youth-quake is taking place across the West.

I find that British 18-25-year-olds split evenly over whether J.K. Rowling (who thinks a

biological male is not a woman) should be dropped by her publisher while fewer than five percent of those over 50 do.

Progressive illiberalism may be less fashionable in the boardrooms of 2024 than it was in 2020, but its writ will likely run through them in 2044.

We should not lull ourselves into the comforting conceit that the kids will grow out of woke.

If the rise of secularism is any indication, the young can readily serve as the shock troops of a new order, leading society toward transformative value change.

Detailed analysis of five decades of survey data by Dennis Chong and his California political-science colleagues shows that young people as recently as the early 2000s were much more tolerant of speech that might offend a sensitive member of a minority group than their Gen-Z counterparts are today.

College-educated youth (the leaders of tomorrow) are now more likely than young people with just a high school diploma to believe in moral absolutism – overturning decades of prior research.

The belief – especially among young women – that sensitivity to minorities is more important than free speech, truth or merit is likely to be sticky across the life course.

Where do they catch these mind viruses?

Social media (especially TikTok) is important, but so are the nation's schools.

Research I conducted with Zach Goldberg for the Manhattan Institute on a national sample of 1,500 18-20 year-olds shows that 72% of young people who reported being taught five or more critical race theory (CRT) ideas at school agreed that they sometimes think "white people are racist and mean" because of the way black people have been treated.

This is nearly double the level found among youth with no CRT exposure. The share who endorse racial preferences for blacks in hiring and promotion doubles with heavy CRT exposure, while the proportion who say the U.S. is built on stolen land spikes from 44% to 73%. Progressive education is transforming the political loyalties of young Americans.

Thus a young person with a Republican mother taught no critical race or gender ideas leans 61% Republican, while those with a Republican mother exposed to six or more CSJ ideas in school are just 25% Republican.

What can be done to defuse this ticking generational time bomb? GOP leaders must find the stamina to take on the education establishment and win.

They need to insist on removing political bias from the classroom while compelling schools to

strictly adhere to ideologically-neutral messaging.

The crimes of Stalin, Mao and Pol Pot should be brought to life alongside those of Hitler and the Jim Crow regime.

When it comes to the culture, we need to win hearts – not just arguments.

This effort requires a major reallocation of political capital.

Conservative priorities must reorient away from economics and foreign policy toward the reform of cultural institutions. This means state and federal politicians (who are weak on these issues or prepared to sacrifice them to vested interests) must be removed in primaries.

The hour is late. Only a laser-like focus on reforming schools can avert our slow-motion civilizational train wreck.

• • • •

An article by Maria Gatea titled "Gen Zers Flock to Connecticut and DC – but They Also Appreciate the Mountain West Region" was posted at storagecafe.com on May 14, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

Check out the top 10 states where Gen Z is heading.

- 1. Connecticut 15,000
- 2. Washington D.C. 13,000
- 3. North Carolina 11,000
- 4. Texas 10,000
- 5. Pennsylvania 10,000

- 6-8. Utah -9,400
 - Colorado 9,400
 - Arizona 9,400
- 9. North Dakota 9,200
- 10. Alabama -9,100

• • • • •

An article by Martha Williams titled "The Gorgeous Vacation Destinations Named the Cheapest in the United States – With Accommodation Costing as Little as \$91-a-Night" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 22, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

- 1. Outer Banks, North Carolina
- 2. Charleston, West Virginia
- 3. Sedona, Arizona
- 4. Helen, Georgia

.

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."